
 

 

Monday 30th October 2023  

Nativity for Year 1 

Dear Parent/Carer,                             

As you will have seen on the upcoming events, we have planned a Christmas Nativity 
called ‘Prickly Hay’ to share with you in December. The date for your class is 
Wednesday 13th December, and there will be two performances. The afternoon 
performance is at 2pm and the evening performance is at 5:00pm. Both performances 
will be held in the school hall. We expect the performance to last approximately 
40mins. 

All children will take part in the performance, and we ask that the children return to 
school for the evening performance at 4:45pm to enable them to get changed into 
their costume and take a register. Spectators will be able to enter the hall at 4:45pm. 

Tickets – There will be no ‘tickets’ issued for the performance, but each child will have 
an allocation of 3 people per performance. The spectators will be registered into the 
hall and ticked against the given child. 

Costumes- We endeavor to provide all the costumes for the performances, and your 
class teacher will let you know if your child needs anything specific for this. 

After School Club – If your child usually attends after school club with Springfield after 
school club, they will already be on site at the school, to join this club and come back 
for the evening performance. 

If you have any further questions about the performance, please don’t hesitate to 
speak with Mrs Moore or Miss Bearder. We thank you for your continued support. 

Best Wishes, 

   

Mrs Leanne Ruddock 

Head of School 


